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LESS THAN A MARKETABLE PARCEL SALE FACILITY REMINDER 

 

Castile Resources Limited (ASX:CST) (“Castile” or “the Company”) reminds shareholders with less than 
marketable parcels of Castile shares that the closing date for returning share retention forms under the less than 
a marketable parcel share sale facility (Facility) currently being conducted by Castile is Monday, 19 October 2020. 
 
On 1 September 2020 Castile announced that it had established the Facility for shareholders with less than a 
marketable parcel of Castile shares to sell their shares without difficulty, and without incurring any costs that 
might otherwise make a sale of their Castile shares uneconomic. If you held 1,851 Castile shares or less on Friday, 
28 August 2020, you have been mailed a share retention form by the Company. 
 
If you wish to retain your shares, please return your share retention form by mail to: 
 

Computershare Investor Services 
GPO Box 52 
Melbourne  VIC  3001 
Australia 

 
Please ensure that it is received by Computershare by no later than 5pm AEST on Monday, 19 October 2020. 
 
If you owned 1,851 shares or less on Friday, 28 August 2020, and did not receive a share retention form, you 
can obtain a share retention form from the Computershare website by following these steps. 
 

 Step 1: Go to www.investorcentre.com/au 

 Step 2: Click on the “Single holding” icon on the left hand side of the webpage. 

 

 Step 3: Enter the following details. 

o Your holder number (including the X or I). 

o Your postcode (or country if overseas). 

o Castile’s ASX code (“CST”) 

 Step 4: Go to “Documents” at the top of the webpage. 

 Step 5: Click the drop-down menu and download your share retention form. 
 
 
Please see Castile’s announcement of 1 September 2020 for further details about the Facility and how to return 
your share retention form: https://www.asx.com.au/asxpdf/20200901/pdf/44m6rn6my8tss1.pdf  

http://www.investorcentre.com/au
https://www.asx.com.au/asxpdf/20200901/pdf/44m6rn6my8tss1.pdf
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Mark Hepburn 
Managing Director 
Castile Resources Limited 
 
For further information please Mark Hepburn. 
Email: info@castile.com.au  
Phone: +61 8 9488 4480  
 
Castile Resources Limited 
7/189 St Georges Terrace Perth, WA, 6000 
 

This announcement was approved for release by Castile’s Managing Director, Mark Hepburn. 


